[bookmark: _GoBack]On April 24, 2017, MISO discovered that webTrans users had inappropriate access to Local Balancing Authorities’ data within webTrans. The vendor is currently working on a system fix to correct and prevent future access. MISO continues to investigate the matter and is taking all necessary mitigation actions. Market participants’ transaction information is not impacted by this incident.
